
 

October 2018 

 

Dear Nicholls residents, 

We are pleased that the rezoning of the Gold Creek Golf 

Course will not be going ahead.  

The Community of Nicholls Residents Group (CNRG) 

deserves congratulations and thanks for all the work that they 

did in engaging and informing the community. In a strategic 

and sophisticated way, CNRG built the momentum which 

brought about this result. 

The Canberra Liberals came out against the rezoning at the 

beginning and we remain steadfast in our position. We are 

pleased that we were able to add to the pressure on the 

Government which led to their decision to also oppose the 

rezoning. We will do all we can to ensure that the Government 

keeps its promise. 

As always, if there are any issues or concerns that you would 

like to raise, please contact us on 6205 0101 (Alistair) 

or 6205 1927 (James). 

Yours sincerely, 

 
James Milligan MLA 

  
Alistair Coe MLA  

 


